

2023-03-27 CC ZOOM CHAT

00:21:10 david cameron: I have to make an important phone call now, will come back asap

00:22:10 Rick Gill: LOL

00:24:14 Rick Gill: evening Robin

00:24:36 Rick Gill: Top of the night to you John Magor

00:24:58 John Magor: And to you too Rick.

00:25:16 John Magor: I support Emma's offer to Chair.

00:26:07 Peter Tippett: Latest minutes are not here _
<https://dte.coop/online/cc-meetings-spreadsheet>

00:28:22 A Human: https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CWwEAvn_bU08VL83q-QSqJnMBtWZO3JZ/view?usp=share_link

00:29:22 Kristen Joy: Thanks Bryan

00:30:17 Emma: When we gather in person, we meet on the stolen, unceded lands of the Woi Wurrung and Bunurong peoples of the Eastern Kulin Nation - CERES in so called Brunswick East ison Wurundjeri country. Indigenous sovereignty has never been ceded in Australia. It always was and always will be, Aboriginal land. We would like to pay our respects to the elders of these lands, past present and emerging, also to the elders of the lands you might be listening from. We recognise the past atrocities against Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples of this land and that Australia was founded on the genocide and dispossession of First Nations people. We should endeavour to be mindful of this in everything we do, given our focus is gathering to create better ways of living in our society, not just for festival attendees but for all.

00:30:19 Rick Gill: THANKYOU eMMA

00:33:12 Peter Tippett: Number of registered attendees: 24 Tonight's Confest Committee Attendance List. Aaron Shipperlee, Bryan Isaacs, Carly Rothschild, David Cameron, David Cruise, David Wolfe, Elisa Brock, Emma Bennett, Ian Hales, Jason T, Jessica Townsend, John Magor, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Kim, Kim Chadwick, Kristen J T, Lance Nash, Lindy Hunt, Malcolm Matthews, Matt Hough, Peter Tippett, Rick Gill, Robin Macpherson,

00:33:54 Emma: https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CWwEAvn_bU08VL83q-QSqJnMBtWZO3JZ/view?usp=share_link

00:39:23 A Human: https://drive.google.com/file/d/18uUxybFjRepzCaYXIC5IRkKOqxzOQoZ/view?usp=share_link

00:39:57 A Human: <https://dte.coop/online/cc-correspondence>

00:40:24 A Human: <https://dte.coop/online/cc-attendance>

00:41:14 Kevin Taylor: Hi guys

00:42:15 Matt Hough (Nudies): They look correct to me

00:42:22 Rob Legg-Bagg: Good evening everyone!

00:42:33 Peter Tippett: Number of registered attendees: 30 Tonight's Confest Committee Attendance List. Aaron Shipperlee, Andrew McLean, Bryan Isaacs, Carly Rothschild, Darren Geraghty, Darrylle Ryan, David Cameron, David Cruise, David Wolfe, Deborah Moerkerken, Elisa Brock, Emma Bennett, Ian Hales, Jason T, Jessica Townsend, John Magor, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Kim, Kim Chadwick, Kristen J T, Lance Nash, Lindy Hunt, Malcolm Matthews, Matt Hough, Peter Tippett, Rick Gill, Robert Legg-Bagg, Robin Macpherson,

00:42:33 Emma: https://drive.google.com/file/d/18uUxybFjRepzCaYXIC5IRkKOqxzOQoZ/view?usp=share_link

00:44:21 Rob Legg-Bagg: Fire Brian is here at the cottage and so is Andrew

00:45:13 Rob Legg-Bagg: And Marty and Walter are at the cottage

00:45:29 Peter Tippett: Number of registered attendees: 36 Tonight's Confest Committee Attendance List. Aaron Shipperlee, Andrew McLean, Andrew Wilkinson, Brian Denham, Bryan Isaacs, Carly Rothschild, Darrell Reid, Darren Geraghty, Darrylle Ryan, David Cameron, David Cruise, David Wolfe, Deborah Moerkerken, Elisa Brock, Emma Bennett, Ian Hales, Jason T, Jessica Townsend, John Magor, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Kim, Kim Chadwick, Kristen J T, Lance Nash, Lindy Hunt, Malcolm Matthews, Martin Schwarz, Matt Hough, Peter Tippett, Rick Gill, Robert Legg-Bagg, Robin Macpherson, Susan Helson, Walter Padovani,

00:45:51 Rob Legg-Bagg: Martin Schwarz is at the cottage

00:48:54 Peter Tippett: Names missing from the last minutes - Darrylle Ryan David Cruise Glen Duncan Kate Sarah Mark Helson Mei Robert Legg-Bagg Simone Monet

00:49:58 Darrylle Ryan (Ice Man): Wednesday and Thursday

00:54:02 Peter Tippett: Number of registered attendees: 37 Tonight's Confest Committee

Attendance List. Aaron Shipperlee, Andrew McLean, Andrew Wilkinson, Brian Denham, Bryan Isaacs, Carly Rothschild, Darrell Reid, Darren Geraghty, Darrylle Ryan, David Cameron, David Cruise, David Wolfe, Deborah Moerkerken, Elisa Brock, Emma Bennett, Ian Hales, Jason T, Jessica Townsend, John Magor, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Kim, Kim Chadwick, Kristen J T, Lance Nash, Lindy Hunt, Malcolm Matthews, Martin Schwarz, Matt Hough, Nathan Barry, Peter Tippett, Rick Gill, Robert Legg-Bagg, Robin Macpherson, Susan Helson, Walter Padovani,

00:54:48 carly: can I ask how much open stage was approved for? Jon asked me to check today
00:55:40 Peter Tippett: Rainbow Villagelan Gray/Teacosy500.00Moved Kristen2nd AaronPBC
00:56:05 Jessica Townsend: Has anyone that has had approval got money in accounts yet
00:56:23 Rick Gill: evening to all the People on Site, Thankyou so much for you have been and are doing
,
00:56:40 Elisa: Replying to "can I ask how much o..."

I see in the last minutes Open Stage kitchen was granted \$500

00:57:20 Peter Tippett: White Gums VillageShantell Shakti4,700.00We have been representing White Gums as part of Confest for over 20 years. Our ethos is to show the benefits of collaborative communal living in all its facets. Including self development, caring for planet, education of self and others, sharing of skills and abilities. During Confest, when possible we like to create 1 or more beautiful workshop spaces for facilitors to use, which are purposely kept immaculate by our volunteers and guests. We also prepare and share meals with others and encourage them to contribute in various ways.

00:58:19 carly: open stage budgeted \$500 for 10 people

00:58:33 Peter Tippett: I think it was 12, but yeah.

00:59:03 Rob Legg-Bagg: Ray Higgins is here at the cottage

00:59:20 Peter Tippett: No 2nder than it is not presented to the meeting.

01:01:18 Darrylle Ryan (Ice Man): micro phone someone it is on

01:01:45 Rick Gill: hankyou

01:01:51 Rick Gill: thankyou

01:01:55 Rick Gill: evening Ray

01:03:33 david cameron: lâ€™m back

01:04:34 Peter Tippett: Checkmates/Chess SpaceTashi Sherpa830.00"Checkmates (located in the space formally known as Docklands).A space for all things chess related. Using two giant and several normal sized chess boards, as chess stations where people can have a game, meet other strategic thinkers and enjoy a cup of tea. There will also be Workshop spaces located in the vicinity."

01:04:46 Rick Gill: Welcome back David Cameron

01:06:10 Peter Tippett: Checkmates/Chess SpaceTashi Sherpa830.00Moved Aaron 2nd Peter Tippett

01:06:45 Nathan Barry: HI everyone.

01:07:17 Rick Gill: Welcome Nathan

01:07:41 Lindy and John: Chess space amended to \$500. Moved Lindy, 2nd Peter.

01:07:41 Peter Tippett: Amendment \$500Moved Lindy2nd Peter

01:10:07 Peter Tippett: A,emd,emt PBC

01:10:33 Peter Tippett: Motion \$500 Moved by Aaron 2nd Peter PBC

01:11:11 Nathan Barry: ill sit here and listen in till its my tern. I have many questions and most may be well and truly late. I prey to the gods that I can just get there and do my thing and play my part toget this festival back on every year

01:11:20 Peter Tippett: Nudies VillageMatthew Hough1,093.00Nudies provides a space for proples of all genders, to be able to be naked within their own bodies, as in the past it also allows for people to see and learn that we are all the same, however unique in our own way.

01:11:53 Peter Tippett: Number of registered attendees: 42Tonight's Confest Committee

Attendance List. Aaron Shipperlee, Andrew McLean, Andrew Wilkinson, Brian Denham, Bryan Isaacs, Carly Rothschild, Darrell Reid, Darren Geraghty, Darrylle Ryan, David Cameron, David Cruise, David Wolfe, Deborah Moerkerken, Elisa Brock, Emma Bennett, Ian Hales, Jason T, Jessica Townsend, John Magor, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Kim, Kim Chadwick, Kristen J T, Lance Nash, Lauren, Lindy Hunt, Malcolm Matthews, Martin Schwarz, Matt Hough, Mei, Nathan Barry, Paul Silberberg, Peter Tippett, Ray Higgins, Rick Gill, Robert Legg-Bagg, Robin Macpherson, Susan Helson, Tom Robinson, Walter Padovani,

01:12:26 Peter Tippett: Nudies VillageMatthew Hough\$500

01:12:54 Rick Gill: Matt I hope you have clothes on while talking to this item :)

01:12:57 Peter Tippett: 2nd Darrylle Ryan

01:13:23 Martin 1731: Cheaper than a pack of panadol

01:13:40 Peter Tippett: PBC
 01:13:52 Lindy and John: 20:23
 01:15:14 Peter Tippett: AcroTownMei2,241.81"AcroTown is a gathering space for movement workshops and jams related to acroyoga, circus, sports acrobatics and similar disciplines.AcroTownâ€™s facilities, still establishing, will include:15 x 15m floored workshop space, tarp covered8m diameter geodesic tarp covered jam space3 x 3m Info/crew space and first aidAcroTownâ€™s philosophy revolves around sharing modalities for purposeful human movement, presence in physical connection and creative play. AcroTownies are the monkeys of Confest!"
 01:18:22 Nathan Barry: I don't have any impressive list or form filled in. just my knowledge of what I need and what is required to have clean safe toilets on site
 01:18:23 Peter Tippett: AcroTownMei\$5002nd Peter
 01:18:48 Peter Tippett: Moved by Lindy Hunt
 01:18:53 Peter Tippett: PBC
 01:19:01 Lindy and John: PBC 20:28
 01:19:48 Peter Tippett: Permaculture VillageAaron Shipperlee\$3000
 01:19:53 Jessica Townsend: What has ended up being the 5 (Main) villages
 01:20:53 Lindy and John: PBC 20:30
 01:21:15 Nathan Barry: like most I was only informed we were going ahead last Thursday I am 100% dedicated like always trust in me to get there set toilets up that haven't already been installed and the maintain throughout the festival. as I take great pride in helping keep all of us safe and clean.
 01:21:45 Peter Tippett: UncertaintyChris Watkins497.85
 01:22:06 Emma: <https://dte.coop/online/applications>
 01:22:49 Nathan Barry: Emma knows im here so I home im remembered haha
 01:22:56 Peter Tippett: PBC
 01:23:02 Lindy and John: PBC 20:32
 01:23:24 Rick Gill: A Huge Thankyou Nathan for your input for the confest
 01:23:34 Martin 1731: Reacted to "like most I was only..." with ðŸ‘
 01:23:36 Peter Tippett: GokulaJEREMY COLE3,451.00"Gokula space offers Yoga and meditation programs. Group classes & activities to stretch , relax, & find inner connections."
 01:25:06 Peter Tippett: Chair - Bruce and Kevin Garber has joined the meeting
 01:26:22 Bryan PCV: Hi Bruce.
 01:27:28 Rick Gill: Bring our own Telow
 01:27:38 Peter Tippett: GokulaJEREMY COLE3,451.00
 01:28:30 Martin 1731: No different to carpet
 01:29:49 Elisa: Replying to "No different to carp..."

less space in a skip. probably fewer uses before it ends up there though.

01:30:21 Peter Tippett: Is there a mover and 2nder for this?
 01:31:24 Martin 1731: Replying to "No different to carp..."

We have tarps on site

01:31:48 Peter Tippett: There were no 5 villages named.
 01:32:01 Elisa: Replying to "No different to carp..."

yeah, sounds like a good way to go

01:32:06 Rick Gill: Jeremy Cle has just joined the meeting
 01:32:17 carly: Acrotown sounded amazing, its a shame we couldn't up theirs then
 01:32:37 Martin 1731: Well give them the \$3000, that's 5, so permaculture gets \$500
 01:34:28 david cruise: Solar LightsDecorations flags bannersFloor matts and decorationsCamping ropes and fixingsBigshot & Throwline kitKitchen kitFood & chai IngredientsMedia, Consumables & printContingencyTotal\$240.00\$240.00\$710.00\$270.00\$610.00\$125.00\$1,056.00\$100.00\$100.00\$3,451.00
 01:34:45 Kristen Joy: there isn't just 5 main villages at ConFest, the motion makes no sense in the context of what the ConFest villages actually are, which I'd have said if anyone bothered seeking useful facts to inform the motion.
 01:34:51 Bryan PCV: Seems that Family only using \$1300 leaves \$1700 spare.
 01:34:56 david cruise: Jeremy cole is in he meeting
 01:35:06 Jessica Townsend: Looking to Raise a motion that village applications be considered to the 40k limit not to limited to catogories
 01:36:09 Lindy and John: amendment that gotukola budget be reduced to \$500 for 2023

01:36:32 Peter Tippett: GokulaJEREMY COLE3,451.00Moved???2nded???

01:37:52 Suzie and Mark: Chair, Mark Helson has joined the meeting â□¤ï,□

01:39:30 David Wolfe - Wilding: Can we actually have a meeting?

01:41:30 Lindy and John: the c.c can't over rule an sgm motion

01:41:33 Martin 1731: Can't overrule a GM motion.

01:42:53 Lindy and John: budgets have closed

01:43:24 John Magor: Chair - can we -please- acknowledge that people who have their hand up, do so as a common courtesy of the whole room. That someone has 'a great & important idea' shouldn't exclude others.

01:44:47 david cruise: how does decoration help yoga

01:44:55 DarrellReid1689: CC motion cannot override a General Meeting motion. I would have thought it was pretty obvious.

01:45:36 Lindy and John: does anyone know what the total expenditure is so far ?

01:48:44 Peter Tippett: Requested Approved Emergency 167,010.50 167,010.50

Infrastructure	156,785.35	152,812.85	Villages	36,828.66	0.00	Spaces	10,444.77
7,134.77	Art	1,679.00	556.00		372,748.28	327,514.12	

01:49:24 Peter Tippett: Is there a mover and 2nder for this?

01:50:46 Andrew McLean, Maleny/Jinibara: Can i move that we offer \$2000 to Go Kula?

01:50:56 Kristen Joy: we need to make a confest that people will want to come back to next year, not just confesters but volunteers as well

01:51:36 Jessica Townsend: Reacted to "we need to make a co..." with â□¤ï,□

01:51:44 Kristen Joy: we've had a big disconnect

01:51:57 Martin 1731: It will be voted down at \$2000, look at permaculture

01:53:00 Peter Tippett: Villages did not seem to get the message regarding limits for budgets. Were villages advised about the limits or encourage them to disregard the sgm motion passed?

01:53:53 david cruise: suggest cutting back on toilets for yoga?

01:53:56 Bruce from Arts: If it was a beautiful space last time, why canâ€™t it be a beautiful space this time, given that they must still have their stuff from their last budget and festival.

01:54:08 Rick Gill: Nathan help with the toilets at confest. I am sorry jeremy you think the dunny's aren't upto standard

01:54:11 Kristen Joy: they were sent the info via email and the facebook group, I've answered that question about 4 times now Peter, perhaps you could write it down this time?

01:54:18 Nathan Barry: I love the space

01:54:32 Matt Hough (Nudies): We all got the information peter

01:54:41 Nathan Barry: I go there every morning before I start my day

01:55:49 Rick Gill: that's is happening David

01:56:08 Martin 1731: No toilets in the bush, no exceptions

01:56:28 Nathan Barry: hi robbin

01:56:29 Rick Gill: Martin LOL :)

01:57:10 John Magor: Yep, we have had (and are experiencing) a huge disconnect. But it's a 'disconnect' with an all too real source. To those who want to ignore that so very much of this change is a very direct response to the years of people abusing DTE funds, combined with how hard it has been for this to be addressed in any way at all.

01:57:30 Kristen Joy: this motion was taken to an sgm 6 months prior to ConFest, without no effort made to get useful information to make it a good and workable motion

01:57:49 Nathan Barry: yes Dunnys

01:58:15 Rick Gill: Thankyou for the dunny Patrol Nathan

01:58:36 Martin 1731: That's against our member rules aaron

01:58:43 Peter Tippett: Lets all repeat the same thing.

01:59:10 Kristen Joy: villages were allocated 40K but because the formula made absolutely no sense we won't be able to put that 40k into the spaces that confesters actually buy their tickets and come to confest for

01:59:38 Kristen Joy: even if we have the 40k available for villages

01:59:45 Kristen Joy: we are prevented from doing it

01:59:52 david cruise: sad that conserving funds to preserve confest for the future seem to hard for people to understand

01:59:59 Peter Tippett: GokulaJEREMY COLE3,451.00Moved Jessica T2nded Aaron S

02:00:08 Kristen Joy: gm motions must be better researched than that

02:00:24 Peter Tippett: Amendment - Lindy H\$5002nd Kathy E

02:01:19 Peter Tippett: GokulaJEREMY COLE3,451.00Moved Jessica T2nded Aaron S
SAmendment - Lindy H\$5002nd Kathy E

02:01:22 Rick Gill: The smell of a old"ly Rag :)

02:01:48 Peter Tippett: Attendees qualified to vote due to being registered 3 out of the last 5 meetings:Aaron Shipperlee, Andrew Wilkinson, Brian Denham, Bryan Isaacs, Darrell Reid, Darren Geraghty, Darrylle Ryan, David Cameron, David Cruise, David Wolfe, Deborah Moerkerken, Emma Bennett, Ian Hales, Jessica Townsend, John Magor, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Kristen J T, Lance Nash, Lindy Hunt, Malcolm Matthews, Peter Tippett, Robert Legg-Bagg, Robin Macpherson, Walter Padovani,

02:01:49 Rick Gill: It will be a counter

02:02:22 Peter Tippett: Lol

02:02:52 Peter Tippett: Attendees qualified to vote due to being registered 3 out of the last 5 meetings:Aaron Shipperlee, Andrew Wilkinson, Brian Denham, Bryan Isaacs, Darrell Reid, Darren Geraghty, Darrylle Ryan, David Cameron, David Cruise, David Wolfe, Deborah Moerkerken, Emma Bennett, Ian Hales, Jessica Townsend, John Magor, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Kristen J T, Lance Nash, Lindy Hunt, Malcolm Matthews, Peter Tippett, Robert Legg-Bagg, Robin Macpherson, Walter Padovani,

02:03:36 A Human: <https://dte.coop/online/cc-attendance>

02:06:49 david cruise: Results:Yes: 19No: 4Abstain: 2Motion passed by majority

02:07:00 Nathan Barry: Nathan is for if I can vote?

02:07:02 Bruce from Arts: Thereâ€™s the feeling of the room

02:07:02 Lindy and John: 18 y, 5 n, 1 a

02:07:10 Rick Gill: Yes 19 No4 abs 1

02:07:12 Nathan Barry: copy

02:07:37 Kristen Joy: some years ago the confest committee passed a motion requiring that facilitators be included in forming motions that relate to their area of volunteer work, we did that because we realised that was out best chance of ending up with motions that are well informed and in the best interests of confest, and also because it's a basic gesture of respect to our hardworking facilitators who give so much to confest and dte.

02:07:38 Lindy and John: 18, y ,5n 1 a

02:08:00 Lindy and John: Amend PBM

02:08:57 Kristen Joy: false economy

02:10:14 Lindy and John: \$500 Gokula PBC 21:20

02:10:15 Peter Tippett: Sue you are listed as two different names.This has messed the count up.Easy fix though.What would you prefer...Susan HelsonSuzie Helson

02:12:33 david cruise: ConFesters bring ConFer with them

02:12:46 carly: has volunteer budget been added?

02:12:51 Kathy: amendment that White Gums budget be reduced to \$500 for 2023

02:12:59 Kate: Second

02:13:07 Lindy and John: amendment white gums be reduced to \$500

02:14:19 Peter Tippett: Kathy 9:22 PMamendment that White Gums budget be reduced to \$500 for 2023Moved Kathy E2nd Lindy HPBC

02:14:33 Bruce from Arts: Beautiful. Thatâ€™s how itâ€™s done

02:15:14 Rick Gill: It Hope I havnt offened any one with what I said on the mic befor

02:15:28 Peter Tippett: Aboriginal Villagedale mc (muddy featherfoot)2,830.00"Hey congratulations and happy new year ðŸŽ³ Hope your all well and awesome ðŸ™© And busying like ðŸŒŒ bees ðŸŒŒ I probably need about \$2.789.63 for Aboriginal village , nation first peoples , give or take a few dollars and 10 metres of sand and a big tarp "

02:15:36 Lindy and John: PBC 1:25

02:15:41 Lindy and John: 21:25

02:16:24 Rick Gill: Bush Tucker is Free

02:17:17 Nathan Barry: I want to be there to help bring this festival back to life! ,but I need funding for travel. and some cleaning products to make it. thats all I ask. \$2600 would be a great help. as I will be using my truck as site vehicle all I ask while on site is for fuel.

02:18:14 Aaron 1735: Motion: that First Nations people who wish to attend the event, have their ticket fee waved, as a mark of respect.

02:19:01 Peter Tippett: I am not sure the ticket system will allow that

02:20:03 Peter Tippett: 1/3 of this budget is tickets. Maybe we should pause this and sort the ticket issue out for them?

02:20:35 Rick Gill: No

02:20:42 Peter Tippett: Oops, tickets on this budget are budgeted for \$10.

02:20:48 Rick Gill: I am 100% Australian

02:20:56 Kristen Joy: Motion: that First Nations people who wish to attend the event for the purpose of creating cultural spaces and projects, have their ticket fee waved, as a mark of respect

02:21:06 Rick Gill: or I am a Syb human
02:21:09 Kristen Joy: sorry
02:21:16 Rick Gill: Or I am a Sub Human
02:21:20 Kristen Joy: Motion: that First Nations people who wish to attend the ConFest for the purpose of creating cultural spaces and projects, have their ticket fee waved, as a mark of respect
02:21:25 Kristen Joy: that's the one
02:21:55 Rick Gill: the earth belongs to Noone
02:21:56 Peter Tippett: Aaron and Kristen. I do not think Trybooking will allow ticket fees to be waived however it would be a simple solution to create another ticket category that is free.
02:22:32 Peter Tippett: Tom is here, maybe he can contribute to a solution here.
02:22:45 Rob Legg-Bagg: Hello Marte here at the cottage.
02:23:19 Peter Tippett: Mar 27, 2023 Marte Kinder Confest CommitteeMar 27, 2023 Kate Sarah Confest CommitteeMar 27, 2023 Kevin Garber Confest Committee
02:23:54 Kate: Maybe not buying them thru try booking but emailing?
02:23:58 Kate: Just a thought
02:24:46 DeB&Darren: For all that would like to show their respects, you can do this monthly. You can read more in link attached here

<https://paytherent.net.au/>

02:24:48 Nathan Barry: Hi Carly I have two dedicated volleys coming with me but haven't applied for tickets. can we talk. they are with me I don't even have a ticket never have as im trusted to work hard all festival hope this is all ok ?
02:26:22 Peter Tippett: How may tickets was that?
02:28:35 DeB&Darren: <https://paytherent.net.au/>
02:29:51 Rick Gill: IT FEEELS LIKE A GILT TRIP
02:31:32 Kristen Joy: we get those tents from Jaes half rpice rental
02:32:53 Peter Tippett: Aboriginal Villagedale mc (muddy featherfoot)\$3300Moved John M2nder Deb M
02:33:33 Peter Tippett: Also dancing in bare feet might want some protection from prickles.
02:35:03 Rick Gill: Looks like I can come to confest As I will be trespassing onAboriginal land !
02:35:10 Kylie Bayens: Hi everyoneKylie here from Drumming Village, sorry for attending late. Has my budget gone through? I was hoping to get \$750 for the tarp mahal... Does anyone know?
02:35:29 John Magor: There doesn't seem to be an issue re the sand - the only issue now is whether we can move on.
02:35:35 Peter Tippett: Aboriginal Villagedale mc (muddy featherfoot)\$3300Moved John M2nder Deb M
02:35:42 Peter Tippett: PBC
02:35:50 Lindy and John: 21:45
02:36:10 Rick Gill: looks like I cant come to Confest, As I will be Tresspassing on Aboriginal Land
02:36:32 Peter Tippett: People who have not name checked...Mar 27, 2023 Marte Kinder Confest CommitteeMar 27, 2023 Kate Sarah Confest CommitteeMar 27, 2023 Kevin Garber Confest Committee
02:36:48 Rick Gill: I let the Universe sort that land owner ship Problem
02:37:07 Peter Tippett: Unsolitary IslandsChristina Reeves480.00A workshop collaboration space to host events for authentic relating, developmental healing, self discovery & exploration, conscious communication
02:39:19 Lindy and John: PBC 21:49
02:39:30 Nathan Barry: Nathan and his loo crew / everthing toilets?
02:39:59 John Magor: As per an earlier comment, our first Nations people let the Universe decide land ownership until the 1700's, but Nations that steal, murder & abuse other nations don't care - so (hopefully) we do, in an attempt to address wrings done on the stolen lands we live on.
02:40:18 John Magor: *wrongs*
02:40:26 Peter Tippett: drawing space by EurekaMichael O'Hanlon180.00To provide a better experience for participants in the life drawing space by expanding access to better quality paper and to eco gouache paint . this means I can teach basic colour theory as part of daily workshops in life drawing and painting
02:40:33 Rick Gill: Hate me all you want
02:40:49 Kate: Marte is in the cottage and youâ€™ve heard my voice and lâ€™ve voice checked Peter
02:40:55 Emma: <https://dte.coop/online/applications>

02:41:03 Kate: Isn't he?

02:41:05 John Magor: Not a scintilla of hate - just a different perspective presented.

02:41:45 Lindy and John: PBC 21:51

02:42:09 Peter Tippett: drawing space by EurekaMichael O'Hanlon180.00Moved Rob2nd
KristenPBC

02:43:56 Lindy and John: need a budget request form

02:44:20 carly:
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1k1AC0V0vQFKwtYr3kjXK_CpoQGikDpsw0md3xkbE5Y/edit?pli=1&fbclid=IwAR0uzC0Qu-srBGRFJ4cN0D4DN_XfTxW-wyweTF-QP4A3AgaHPc6nj22bbow#gid=538365229

02:44:55 Peter Tippett: Volunteer Management
\$1,000.00 \$1,000.00

02:45:38 Peter Tippett: The next scheduled meeting for the Confest Committee is currently scheduled for 07:30 PM on Thursday the 30th of March.

02:45:52 Emma: That a budget of \$500 be allocated for volunteers

02:46:06 Emma: coordination

02:46:51 Lindy and John: you need to fill in a budget request form still

02:47:12 Kristen Joy: blackboard paint is ridiculously expensive, we absolutely need it, but ouch

02:48:09 Peter Tippett: Chair my hand it up for a question regarding attendance.

02:51:35 Peter Tippett: I did not make that comment Kate.

02:51:50 david cruise: Viponds " Blackboard Paint 1LViponds Blackboard Paint is a fast drying enamel that dries to a flat finish. It has a slight abrasive finish to enhance chalk writing qualities. It is also suitable for table tennis tops.\$27.27

02:52:21 Peter Tippett: Happy birthday David! 🎉

02:52:51 Lindy and John: Vols PBC 22:02

02:52:57 david cameron: Reacted to "Viponds " Blackboard..." with 🎉

02:52:59 Rick Gill: Peter what David ???

02:53:13 John Magor: Whoot Mc Whoot David - happy Birthday David! 🎉

02:53:20 Kristen Joy: funding
form<https://dte.coop/online/fcm-files/summary/5-fcm/15-budget-funding-application>

02:53:41 Peter Tippett: David Cruise

02:54:09 Rick Gill: Time is nw 22:03

02:54:21 Kate: R or J

02:54:38 Peter Tippett: That a budget of \$499 be allocated for volunteers.Moved Carly J2nd
Lance N

02:54:40 david cruise: my birthday is wednesday 29th march thank you.

02:55:15 Peter Tippett: CEEAV VillageAdrian Whitehead\$500

02:55:41 Lindy and John: PBC 22:05

02:55:52 carly: Does Nathan have the toilet budget?

02:56:44 Kristen Joy: Toilets 14,875.00 PBC

02:56:54 Rick Gill: Pr Obama Just called me and said he wants a bugget for \$500

02:57:49 Nathan Barry: so... if I want to receive funds for fuel and some cleaning product. Do I need to fill in a budget for before Thursday. Can someone fast track me? so I can receive funds and get there.

02:58:27 carly: I think if it's \$500 or less Nathan you may get it approve tonight

02:58:31 Kristen Joy: Kathy may be able to help Nathan

02:58:44 Kate: \$499

02:59:03 Kristen Joy: Kathy?

02:59:37 Rick Gill: I thought we did that bugget at the last meeting

02:59:56 Peter Tippett: Suzie H 11:45 PMMotion: That notwithstanding motion 14115 and subsequent associated motions, the budget requests cutoff for First Aid, Security, Rangers, fuel and Insurance be extended as long as needed, up to the cutoff date to be determined by the BoardMoved: Lindy HSeconded: John MPBC

03:00:02 Peter Tippett: <https://dte.org.au/minutes/2023-03-02%20CC%20Minutes.pdf>

03:00:10 Peter Tippett: Attendees qualified to vote due to being registered 3 out of the last 5 meetings:Aaron Shipperlee, Andrew Wilkinson, Brian Denham, Bryan Isaacs, Darrell Reid, Darren Geraghty, Darrylle Ryan, David Cameron, David Cruise, David Wolfe, Deborah Moerkerken, Emma Bennett, Ian Hales, Jessica Townsend, John Magor, Kate Sarah, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Kristen J T, Lance Nash, Lindy Hunt, Malcolm Matthews, Mark Helson, Marte Kinder, Peter Tippett, Robert Legg-Bagg, Robin Macpherson, Suzie Helson, Walter Padovani,

03:00:22 Rick Gill: I will be a count

03:00:39 Jessica Townsend: The last motion just sent a precedent with info supplies. why be picky now

03:03:16 Kristen Joy: good to remember that we're here to find ways to say yes to confest if we can, not no.

03:03:35 Peter Tippett: 3rd voice check for Marte

03:03:49 Peter Tippett: Results:Yes: 16No: 1Abstain: 7Motion passed by majority

03:04:04 Peter Tippett: Looks like Robin is back.

03:04:07 Lindy and John: PBM 22:13

03:04:20 Rick Gill: Yes 18 No 1 abs 8

03:04:24 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 14231Date: 2023-03-27 01:38:20Meeting: Confest CommitteeAgenda item: Site coordinators for set up and festivalAgenda details: We need continuity of site coordinators from setup to the end of the festival. Martin Swartz is already onsite, coordinating set up and Emma Bennett is also onsite. Both have experience in the position. Martin has very successfully fulfilled the site coordinator roles many times in the past. The site coordinator's role needs to be perform by a person/people who are largely unencumbered by other duties or roles.Motion: Motion: That Emma Bennett and Marty Swartz are ratified by the Confest Committee as setup and festival site coordinators,Item by: Suzie Helson seconded Lindy Hunt

03:05:39 Kristen Joy: Motion: that First Nations people who wish to attend ConFest for the purpose of creating cultural spaces and projects, have their ticket fee waved, as a mark of respect

03:06:08 Kristen Joy: and I think waived is correct

03:07:42 Kate: Lol

03:09:17 Kristen Joy: Motion: that We establish a complimentary ticket type for First Nations people who wish to attend ConFest for the purpose of creating cultural spaces and projects.

03:09:32 Aaron 1735: Reacted to "Motion: that We esta..." with ðŸ'

03:10:08 Peter Tippett: I think this is way more workable.

03:13:51 Rick Gill: I thought Confest is going to be given all first nation people free tickets

03:14:07 Rick Gill: and will that be on going for every Confest

03:14:48 Paul: Great idea

03:15:02 Rick Gill: maybe mudding can have a work shop at Confest on this topic

03:15:09 Rick Gill: muddy

03:17:43 Kristen Joy: Motion: that We offer 12 complimentary tickets for First Nations people who wish to attend ConFest '23 for the purpose of creating cultural spaces and projects.

03:17:48 Kristen Joy: howzat?

03:17:59 Rick Gill: Time 22:27

03:18:19 carly: can someone please send me a link to the budget form? I can't find it

03:19:10 Lindy and John: 12 was in the budget

03:19:16 Peter Tippett: Carly <https://dte.coop/online/fundingbudgets>

03:19:18 Rick Gill: make is 50 first nation people

03:19:33 Rick Gill: to start the ball rolling

03:19:38 Peter Tippett: Robin, this is wrong...Applying for fundingAll budget applications less than \$5000 need to be listed no less than 48 hoursAll budget applications over than \$5000 need to be listed no less than 5 days

03:19:45 Emma: that We offer 50 complimentary tickets for First Nations people who wish to attend ConFest '23 for the purpose of creating cultural spaces and projects.

03:20:06 Kristen Joy: Motion: that We offer 50 complimentary tickets for First Nations people who wish to attend ConFest '23 for the purpose of creating cultural spaces and projects

03:20:42 Rick Gill: givening out the free Tickets to First nation people isn't a bugget

03:21:26 Rick Gill: ilts DtE starting a new path way to get the ball rolling

03:21:49 Matt Hough (Nudies): Well 1030 came fast

03:21:49 Peter Tippett: I prefer...Motion: We offer complimentary tickets for First Nations people who wish to attend ConFest '23.

03:22:22 Peter Tippett: Kristen Joy 10:29 PMMotion: that We offer 50 complimentary tickets for First Nations people who wish to attend ConFest '23 for the purpose of creating cultural spaces and projects

03:22:50 Rick Gill: Yes Rob

03:22:59 Peter Tippett: What do we say to 51?

03:23:50 Kristen Joy: 4 mins remaining

03:23:54 Martin 1731: They can all have noone then mark lol

03:25:23 Rick Gill: fiare point

03:25:28 Peter Tippett: 2 minutes left.

03:25:41 John Magor: Where is the respect for Muddy's view on this amendment to what he negotiated. What he negotiated re what he wants t happen on land that he has far more say than any of us do.His local land,.

03:25:44 Rick Gill: yes its muddy space

03:25:57 Kate: But itâ€™s all aboriginal land

03:26:04 Rick Gill: yes kate

03:26:23 Rick Gill: yes lindy

03:26:45 Rick Gill: let it be work shoped at muddy space maybe

03:27:07 Kristen Joy: that We offer 12 complimentary tickets for First Nations people who wish to attend ConFest '23 for the purpose of creating cultural spaces and projects

03:27:18 Jessica Townsend: Unlike how you treated the villages

03:27:22 John Magor: Yes Kate - it's all "Aboriginal land"- from our (non Aboriginal) perspective - but what where's Muddy's voice in this new change?

03:27:38 Peter Tippett: We are out of time.

03:27:39 Darrylle Ryan (Ice Man): can we leave it till thursday

03:27:56 Jessica Townsend: Pushing though a motion with out consulting the people that are actually effected

03:28:01 Rick Gill: I am sorry I said anything on this topic

03:29:02 John Magor: Can we -please- accept the decision requested from the local Wamba Wamba rep who presented this motion?

03:29:17 Jessica Townsend: ironic

03:29:20 Kristen Joy: we have heard from muddy, he put in his application what he wanted, like he did the last times we made the decision that their \$10 volunteer tickets would come from their funding

03:29:37 Rick Gill: I am sorry Deb

03:29:44 John Magor: It's presumptive and shows privilege for us to assume what Murray wants.

03:29:53 Kate: Totally Deb!

03:30:08 carly: Motion: We offer complimentary tickets for First Nations people who wish to attend ConFest '23, to be assigned and coordinated by the First nations people representative

03:30:09 Martin 1731: Well said

03:30:29 Kristen Joy: it would have been good if good research had gone into the motion to stop people from paying for tickets from their funding â€¦. that was a decision that muddy and the cc were happy with

03:30:33 carly: saying its complimetnary just means they're free.. they can still be called mob tickets

03:30:37 carly: if the facilitator decides

03:30:39 DeB&Darren: Mob for mob

03:30:50 Peter Tippett: carly 10:39 PMMotion: We offer complimentary tickets for First Nations people who wish to attend ConFest '23, to be assigned and coordinated by the First nations people representative

03:31:14 John Magor: I agree Deb - a discussion without representation, support & permission of those it's about is just another overlay of privilege.

03:31:22 Kate: Agreed

03:31:35 Peter Tippett: The next scheduled meeting for the Confest Committee is currently scheduled for 07:30 PM on Thursday the 30th of March.

03:31:54 Martin 1731: That's not correct

03:32:19 Rick Gill: Yes \john

03:34:41 Rick Gill: ok

03:34:47 david cruise: meeting closed 10.45

03:36:09 Rick Gill: Thankyou to Eveny one who been apart of this meeting and to all the people on site and you all remain well and safe .

03:36:39 Nathan Barry: im happy top deal with you emma

03:36:56 Nathan Barry: to sorry haha

03:37:23 Rick Gill: why alll this

03:38:08 Rick Gill: where can I view a site map please

03:38:09 Jessica Townsend: why alll thisBecause Vollanters are not treated with due respect

03:38:15 Nathan Barry: Emma can you just call me when it suits please

03:38:36 Rick Gill: of how Confest site will look like in 2023

03:41:14 Rick Gill: Is there a map of the site how 2023 Confest will look please ???

03:41:38 Nathan Barry: if Kathy is helping me ?then can someone connect bus please

03:42:00 Kristen Joy: I want to thank everyone who has been working really hard under really difficult

circumstances, sometimes we realise our limits at difficult times

03:42:42 Nathan Barry: us I meant connect us

03:43:09 Kristen Joy: Kathy, what's the best way for Nathan to contact you?

03:43:15 Kathy: Replying to "if Kathy is helping ..."

I might move the money but it will actually go on Suzie's card. Maybe call the cottage.

03:43:30 Rick Gill: Thankyou Tom for all the work you have been doing

03:44:13 carly: Replying to "if Kathy is helping ..."

Nathan's pretty stressed and confused, hows the best way he can contact you Kathy to get an idea of what's going on?

03:44:41 Jessica Townsend: Will the money go on to villages cards now >

03:45:03 Kristen Joy: what we need to do is figure out how to avoid some of the obstacles we're struggled with and to avoid a situation that asks the impossible and burns people out

03:45:23 carly: Replying to "if Kathy is helping ..."

I think he'd like to chat to someone Kathy, to get clarity.. could you contact him?

03:47:21 Peter Tippett: Ticket Sales trajectory 14 days out

03:48:58 Peter Tippett: Can you paste a link for tonights minutes please?

03:51:54 david cameron: Tom, Thanks for the 2016 - 18 graphs.

Do we have a graph for the 2019 ticket sales ?

and sales so far this time ?

03:52:23 Nathan Barry: thankyou

03:54:36 Lindy and John: DTE hasnt had any income for 4 years !

03:55:07 Rick Gill: When is the next CC Meeting Please

03:56:59 Peter Tippett: Jessica - Kristen informed people. Minutes are available. Application form should have mentioned it but was not changed. Some people disregarded the motion and by doing so did not do their bit to make sure you were informed. It is those people you should be venting at.

03:58:27 david cameron: Rick the OC Meeting is on this Thursday 30th March 7.30pm

Robin sent out an invite on Facebook this morning

03:59:38 Paul: Thanks everyone I gotta go appreciate you see you on site big love

03:59:47 Peter Tippett: There is also a CC scheduled. Date: Thursday the 30th of March Time:

07:30 PM Meeting type: Organising Committee Meeting details: Notice by: Organising Committee Date: Thursday the 30th of March Time: 07:30 PM Meeting type: Confest Committee Meeting details: Notice by: Confest Committee

04:00:25 Peter Tippett: Jessica Napoleon â€” 'The world suffers a lot. Not because the violence of bad people. But because of the silence of the good people.'

04:01:29 Jessica Townsend: Reacted to "Jessica

Napoleon â€” ..." with â€”

04:03:55 Nathan Barry: ill carry you David

04:04:23 Nathan Barry: put a saddle on my back